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Calendar Raffle: 
Please remember that your May Calendar raffle 
forms and money need to be turned into the 
office by Monday, April 28th.    Use this weekend 
to reach out to family and friends who would 
like to participate in this fundraiser.   
     All sold and unsold calendars must be turned 
back in.  If you need extra calendars, please let 
me know so that I can get some more to you.   
 
Thank You for Volunteering: 
As our school year starts to wind down, I would 
like to thank all of you for your time and 
dedication to St. Joseph School.  St. Joseph 
School is able to exist and thrive because of the 
volunteer efforts so many people.  Thank you to 
our parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, and 
friends of all our families who volunteered their 
time this year to help with the Mulligan, Pizza 
Assembly Day, and Fish Fries.  You are all great 
examples of how to give back for the many 
blessings God has given you.  The students, 
teachers, and I are so blessed at St. Joseph 
School to be on the receiving end of all these 
blessings.  Thank you for giving your time and 
talents to touch the lives of so many people.  
May God continue to bless you and your 
families.  
      
Bookmobile: 
Yesterday was the last day that the students 
were able to check out books from the 
Bookmobile to take home and read.   
     Our next Bookmobile is on Thursday, May 
6th, but this is a turn-in day only.  Please check 
at home and see if you have any books at home 
that belong to the Hazel Green Public Library.  If 
you do, send them back with your child.   
 

                                   

Last Day of School: 
As you know our last day of school is on Friday, 
May 23rd.  I am sure the students have the days 
counted.  On that day, we will begin with Mass.  
We will be celebrating the retirement of Father 
Peter and JoEllen.  After Mass, we will have 
game day activities for the students.  Our day 
will end with a picnic lunch for families, 
grandparents, parishioners, and members of 
the St. Dominic Pastorate who are able to join 
us.    
     We will be inviting our 8th grade students as 
well as any 3K and 4K students to come back  
and join us as we celebrate St. Joseph School.  
Watch for more details in upcoming 
newsletters.   
 
Golf Outing: 
The St. Joseph Annual Golf Outing will be on 
Sunday, June 22nd at the Galena Golf Course.  
Please put this on your calendars and plan on 
attending.  Even if you do not want to play golf, 
you can join us in the afternoon for a delicious 
meal.  It is a fun event and a great way to 
support St. Joseph School.     
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
4/30-Area 5 Track Meet (Gr. 4-8) 
5/4-First Communion (8:30 a.m. Mass) 
5/7-Spring Concert (6:30 p.m.) 
5/8-Day at the Dairy (Grades 3 & 4) 
5/16-7th and 8th Grade Class Trip 
5/18-8th Grade Graduation (8:30 a.m. Mass) 
5/23-Last Day of School  
 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info  
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